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Parents,

As we continue to make our way through the challenges of the 2020-21 school
year | first want to thank each of you for your efforts to keep our school open and
working successfully. While there have been certain inconveniences and definite
obstacles in keeping our staff and students healthy, we know that all efforts have
given us the opportunity for “in-person” learning to this date.

As we near the end of the first semester we once again will make one more
modification to allow our school to complete the first half of the school year. This
change is to make Thursday, December 17, 2020 as the final day of the first
semester for K-12 students. This moves up the end of the semester by one
day allowing our staff to use December 18 as a day to reach out to students who
are behind in their work. The teachers will then use December 21 (working
remotely) to finish up grading and report cards as our plan is to mail those out no
later than December 23. Finally, the staff will use December 22 (working
remotely) as a planning and preparation day for second semester.

(Reminder — Monday, December 7 is a staff in-service day -NO SCHOOL)

Again, we thank each of you for all your efforts to assist us as we all work
through the school year to provide the very best for our students.

Be Safe, Be Strong, Be Warriors!
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